
PRESS RELEASE

LOCAL CYCLIST WILL BE UNDERTAKING EPIC 600 MILE 
MIZEN HEAD TO MALIN HEAD FUNDRAISING CHALLENGE 
On the 20th August 2012, Karl Hunter will commence an epic 600 mile endurance Cycle Challenge travelling from Mizen Head to Malin Head to raise funds for Belfast Lough Sailability.

Karl will be undertaking the Cycle Challenge in its entirety and on his own.  The Challenge will take seven days to complete and starts on the 20th August 2012 at Mizen Head which is one of the extreme points of Ireland at the extremity of a peninsula in County Cork. The Challenge will finish on 27th August at Malin Head, on the Inishowen Peninsula, County Donegal, the most northerly point of the island of Ireland.

Last year, Belfast Lough Sailability enabled over 2,500 people get afloat, this included disabled people of all ages and backgrounds from both Northern Ireland and Eire.

Following a personal near death skiing accident, Karl joined Belfast Lough Sailability as a volunteer and is now one of the charity’s dedicated volunteers.  He and is raising funds to buy much needed safety and life saving equipment for the charity.  

A photocall with Karl and participants of Belfast Lough Sailability will be held on Wednesday 15th August at 6.30pm at the Belfast Lough Sailability cabin, 3, Quayside, Carrickfergus, Co. Down, BT38 8BJ.

Belfast Lough Sailability are recognised as leaders in sailing for people with disability.

-Ends-

For further information please contact Steve Frecknall, Belfast Lough Sailability on 07518098084 or dms_friend@msn.com
or visit
www.belfastloughsailability.com www.facebook.com/belfastloughsailability 

Notes to Editors

· Belfast Lough Sailability is a volunteer-based charity that enables people with disabilities and learning difficulties get afloat and experience the thrill and freedom of sailing.  This provides equality of opportunity for participants whilst developing their skills, confidence and sense of community.

